
DRAFT 
 

Borough of Litchfield Annual Meeting  

Tuesday, June 4, 2024, 6:00 p.m.  

Borough Offices - 21 Torrington Road - Litchfield, CT  

The Annual Meeting of the Borough of Litchfield took place on Tuesday, June 4, 2024. 

The meeting which was for the electors of the Borough of Litchfield and those taxpayers 

lawfully qualified to vote in a Borough of Litchfield Annual Meeting (pursuant to Section 7-6 of 

the Connecticut General Statutes).  

I. Call to order – Meeting was called to Order at 6:01pm by G. Carr. 

 

II. Motion made to consider and act upon the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget as 

recommended by the Borough’s Board of Warden & Burgesses acting as the Borough’s 

Board of Finance in the amount of $582,418.00 made by Paul Rosenburg and seconded by 

Dirk Paterson.  

Question asked to discuss the allocation of the sidewalk budget. 

Question asked regarding the increase in the Police budget. Increase will allow for the 

Borough to hire law enforcement for the high traffic/volume weekends that take place 

around town to assist with traffic and traffic flow. 

Call to question made by Paul Rosenberg and seconded by Dirk Patterson. All in Favor.     

Motion made to approve the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget in the amount of $582,418.00 

made by Paul Rosenberg and seconded by Dirk Patterson. All in favor. Motion unamously 

passed.  

 

 III. Adjournment. Motion made to adjourn at 6:10pm made by Paul Rosenberg and 

seconded by Dirk Patterson.  

 

The finalized budget is posted outside of the Borough offices at 21 Torrington Road or may 

be viewed on line at: 

 

2024-2025 Approved Annual Budget   

 

Gayle Carr  

Warden  

Borough of Litchfield 
 

https://boroughoflitchfield.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Borough-Litchfield-2024-2025-Approved-Budget.pdf

